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 The Permanent Mission of Romania to the Office of the United Nations and 

other International Organisations in Switzerland presents its compliments to the United 

Nations Economic Commission for Europe (UNECE) – Transport Division, and has the 

honour to inform on the Status of the transposition of the GTR no. 1 at 31.12.2005, as 

communicated by the Ministry of Transports, Constructions and Tourism of Romania:  

 

 “Taking into consideration that Romania is an accession state to the European 

Union, Romania adopts the same position as the EU’s, position which was 

communicated to the UN Secretariat by the Automotive Industry Unit, Enterprise and 

Industry Directorate-General of the European Commission through the document no. 

F1/MK/mv D(2005) 38460 of 20.12.2005.” 

 

The Permanent Mission of Romania avails itself of this opportunity to renew to 

the United Nations Economic Commission for Europe – Transport Division the 

assurances of its highest consideration. 

 

                                                                                                   Geneva, 31 January 2006 
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